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General Notice for Undergraduate Students 
 

This is to notify that the classes will continue, and the examination dates will be 

shifted. Students of undergraduate programs are advised to participate in their 

scheduled classes. Concerned faculty members are requested to continue the 

classes until further notice. 

 

By the order of the Authority, 

 

 

 

Mohammad Faizullah Kawshik 

Registrar 

International Standard University 

 

 

Copy to: 

1. Office of the Vice Chancellor (Attention PS to VC) 

2. Treasurer 

3. Deans of all Faculties 

4. Chairpersons of all Departments 

5. Director, IQAC 

6. All Academic and Administrative Staff 

7. Coordinating Officers (a request to circulate among the students) 

8. Notice Board 

9. Office file 


